
Why we vote
Our lives revolve around family,
community, our shared values.



Vision. Leadership. Service.

Vote Bruce Gibson, District 2 County Supervisor, 
for the tested, trusted leadership we need.

Dear Neighbor:

We’re all busy, focusing on our lives, our loved ones, our jobs. And on getting away to the lake, the 
beach, the Fair, a favorite restaurant – enjoying all the natural beauty and community attractions San 
Luis Obispo County has to offer. That’s why we live here.

We shouldn’t have to worry about our roads, our bridges, our sewer systems, our water. 
We expect local government to take care of those things. That’s why we pay taxes – to get stuff done. 
I get that. 

I know why we vote – and why it matters. We elect county supervisors to do the people’s work,
so the people can live their lives. To match our strong commitment to family and community,
we deserve the best county government, the best in public service.

I’ve been honored to serve you and all residents of SLO County over the years. I’m committed to 
making county government work for you – so you can enjoy this extraordinary place we call home.

I ask for your vote.

Thank you,

Election Day, June 7, is the day YOU decide.
You should have received a ballot in the mail. You can vote at home and 
mail it back – postage is already paid. Look for the District 2 Supervisor 
race down the ballot. I ask for your vote. Thanks!


